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Further to the information published in Document 3, I have pleasure in transmitting to the 
Conference, in annex, the candidacy of: 

Mr Chaesub Lee (Republic of Korea) 

for the post of Director of the Telecommunication Standardization Bureau of the International 
Telecommunication Union. 

 

 

 Houlin ZHAO 
 Secretary-General 
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Plenipotentiary Conference (PP-18) 
Dubai, 29 October – 16 November 2018 
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Note by the Secretary-General 

CANDIDACY FOR THE POST OF DIRECTOR OF THE 
TELECOMMUNICATION STANDARDIZATION BUREAU (TSB) 
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